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FLORIDA’S SPACE COAST

October 8, 2021

MEMORANDUM
TO: Curt Smith, Commissioner District 4

RE: Item L.6., Travel with the Economic Development Commission of Florida’s Space
Coast (EDC) to Washington D.C.

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on October 7, 2021, approved
up to $1,500 for each Commissioner who wishes to travel to Washington D.C. with the
Economic Development Commission.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.
Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
RACHEL SADOFF, CLER
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